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INFORMATION FROM SARS 

 

Johannesburg / 8 March 2022 

Dear Tax Practitioner 
 
Please refer to the attached document from SARS providing an overview of what's new at 

SARS.  

In addition to the above, SARS acknowledged that it has received complaints from a 

number of Tax Practitioners on allegations of them not being contacted on 

outstanding  matters (this includes our SR team trying to rectify profile matters escalated 

to them). To this end, SARS has noted that Practitioners being contacted from their (010) 

number may view these calls as "spam calls" and requests Practitioners to recognise 

these calls as urgent SARS calls. 

Please note that this information comes directly from SARS and is shared by the IRBA in 

its capacity as a Recognised Controlling Body. 

For any enquiries, please contact SARS directly.  
 
 
Rebecca Motsepe 
Director: Legal 
 
About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South 
African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and 
appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with 
internationally recognised standards and processes. 

 

 


